
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2013 
 

 
VIA COURIER, RESS, EMAIL 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th

Toronto, Ontario 
 Floor 

M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) – 2014-2015 Payment Amounts Application 
 
 

Board File No.:  EB-2013-0321      

The Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) is in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s (“Board”) Notice of Application 
and Hearing dated October 25, 2013 in the above noted matter and is writing to request intervenor status in 
this proceeding. 
 
In its role as Ontario’s electricity system planner, the OPA has described the integrated power system context 
for maintaining options for continued operation at Pickering nuclear generating station (“NGS”) and for the 
refurbishment of Darlington NGS. OPG has included a letter from the OPA in its evidence at Exhibit F2-2-3, 
Attachment 2, in which the OPA supports OPG's proposals for expenditures in 2013 and 2014 to maintain these 
options. To be of assistance to the Board, the OPA is prepared to address any questions related to this letter. 
 
The OPA requests that electronic copies of all documents filed in this proceeding be forwarded to the attention 
of Miriam Heinz, Regulatory Coordinator, at the address above or through e-mail at 
miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca. 
  
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Charlene de Boer 
Manager, Regulatory Proceedings 
Ontario Power Authority 
 
cc:  
Mr. Colin Anderson, OPG 
Mr. Charles Keizer, Torys LLP  
Mr. Carlton D. Mathias, Counsel, OPG 

120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1 

T 416-967-7474      
F 416-967-1947 
www.powerauthority.on.ca 
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